Follow-Up for Feedback on Financial
Literacy Program

Dear [Recipient's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding the Financial Literacy
Program that took place on [Date]. We greatly value your input and would appreciate any
feedback you might have on the program.

Your insights are essential in helping us improve and better serve our participants in the future. If
you could take a few moments to share your thoughts, it would be immensely helpful.

Thank you once again for your participation and support.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Organization]

[Your Contact Information]



